Dear Sir, 
ASEE global colloquium and IFEES summits (19th – 23rd October, 2008) – request for sponsorship 

The American Society for Engineering Education (ASEE) and International Federation of Engineering Education Societies (IFEES) have jointly agreed to hold a Global colloquium and summit in Cape Town, South Africa between 19th and 23rd October, 2008. The programmes are being organized in collaboration with the African Engineering Education Association (AEEA).

The objective of the colloquium and the summit is to bring together Stakeholders (Educators, Government officials, Industry leaders, Professional bodies and Employers of engineers) from around the world in general and Africa in particular to discuss various issues (methodologies, quality assurance, accreditation procedure etc) and other challenges within the compass of engineering and technology education in Africa; drawing experience from other developing and developed countries.

ASEE and IFEES sponsored a meeting of the Pragramme Planning Committee in Cape Town between 8th and 9th January, 2008. Five (5) persons were sponsored to the meeting from African countries, namely, Nigeria, Ghana, Sierra Leone, Libya and Tanzania. All the costs of their participation were borne by ASEE including the costs of bringing other five (5) participants from America and Hungary to the meeting. South Africa was represented by 3 persons.

The essence of the meeting was to share experience with our African colleagues and to identify the likely problem areas that could hinder the realization of our set goals for the colloquium and summit. It is our belief that our meeting in October, will leave behind an indelible foot-print.
Among other things, we were briefed during our meeting in Cape Town that attendance at the previous African Regional Conferences on Engineering Education by the stakeholders was constrained by problem of funding. Participation of stakeholders across the nations of Africa at the colloquium and summit will make our coming to Africa more meaningful. We have committed a lot of resources to this venture including bringing experts outside the shores of Africa to the venue. However some grounds still need to be covered, especially in sponsoring the African participants to Cape Town.

The involvement of your organization in the development of manpower in Nigeria was well applauded during our meeting in Cape Town.

It is in line with your established role in development efforts that we were directed to request for your financial support towards the hosting of the above history making event that is scheduled to take place on the soil of Africa between 19th and 23rd October, 2008.
The total budget for the colloquium and summit is ……………..  (to be completed)
We have identified three levels of sponsorship 

· Gold (………)
· Silver (………)
· Bronze (……….)
All sponsors will be acknowledged in conference documents. Apart from that, gold sponsor will be entitled to make presentation on his product (s) while silver will be entitled to an exhibition stand of 2m x 2m space.

Kindly make your cheque payable to: …………….. (to be completed)
Prof. Funso Falade is the President of AEEA. He will link up with you and he is also in a position to make further clarification(s) in case the need arises.
Thank you for you anticipated support.

Yours faithfully,
Claudio Borri,






Jim Melsa

President, IFEES    






President, ASEE

